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Sept. 19, 2019
Dear Denver School of the Arts Families,
 
I would like to make you aware of an incident that occurred this morning involving one of our students. A student was riding their bike through the crosswalk near our school on Montview Boulevard. Unfortunately, a person driving a vehicle did not stop at the traffic signal and hit the student. Denver police, DPS Department of Safety and paramedics assisted the student. Paramedics say they expect the student to be okay. 

Because this occurred during morning drop-off and these types of incidents can be troubling to students, please let us know if your child felt distressed by the incident and would like to talk with someone. 
 
Please take this opportunity to reinforce safety messages with your students. It’s important for students to always be cautious when walking to and from school and to take care when walking across the street. Below are a few traffic safety reminders to go over with your students. 
 
Street Safety: 
· Cross at corners and use a crosswalk. 
· Be aware of all vehicles. 
· Stop, look and cross with adult help. 
· Obey traffic signals. 
· Be careful and make safe choices. 
 
Safety is our No. 1 priority at Denver School of the Arts, and I thank you for helping us to keep our kids safe while at school and en route to school. 
 
Sincerely,

Anthony McWright


